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From: Mollie Zipkin Newman [mailto:mollnewman@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2016 4:05 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@exchange.state.oh.us> 
Subject: Case number 16-253-GA-BTX - Natural Gas Transmission Line Proposal 

Dear OPSB employee, 
I have recently been informed of Duke Energy's proposal for a natural gas transmission line 
project to potentially go between UC Blue Ash and Bluewing Terrace in Blue Ash, Ohio. 

I am a Blue Ash resident and live on Bluewing Terrace right behind the woods of UC Blue Ash. 

This is very concerning to me and I do not want the transmission line going through 
residential areas of Blue Ash for many reasons including decimation of woodland area, 
possibility of pipeline spills, and possibility of pipeline accidents and occurrence of serious 
injuries among many other reasons. 

I would also like to know more about this project. I looked at the map on OPSB's website but 
could not figure out exactly where the planned line would run -1 could only zoom in so far. 
Please send me a more detailed map, this could potentially be very close to mv backyard!! 

It says that residents affected will be contacted, but I have not been contacted even though it 
seems like it is very close to my property. 

I would also like to know where they are in the process of determining if the Blue Ash residnetial 
area is going to be chosen. Please send me an update. 

Thank you for your time, 
Mollie Newman 
Blue Ash, Ohio resident and concerned citizen 
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